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A taste of Fall was in the air 
as Rotarians strolled into the 
meeting to be greeted by Don 
Haferkamp as Bob Palmer and 
Julie Tippins Parker sold raffle 
tickets. 

President David kicked off 
the meeting with the Four-Way 
test and Grover Robinson led all 
in the prayer and pledge. 
President David then went on to 
thank the members for their 
recent financial support of 
Rotary International and that 
plans are well underway for the 
Club’s 100th anniversary coming 
in calendar year 2015. A few 
other notes included that on 4 
November we will have a CROP 
Military appreciation luncheon 
and there will not be a Tuesday 
meeting. Also, Gulf Breeze 
Rotary is hosting a 5K run and if 
interested in a trip to Costa Rica 
the Cantonment Rotary is 
planning a trip for their “eye” 
program. 

Congratulations to members 
Dale Knee and Jerry Maygarden 

who were recognized for 
achieving another Paul Harris 
level. 

After Dr. Jorge Pelaez won 
$57, Bob Mills livened up the 
meeting with some Sunshine, 
birthday recognition, and a joke 
about how small children 
determine if cats are alive. 

Jerry Maygarden introduced 
the program: Dave Wilderbrandt 
– President of Baptist Hospital. 
Dave who has been to the Club 
before, discussed the benefits 
of the recent collaboration, “a 
clinical association” between 
the Mayo Clinic and Baptist. 
Mayo approached Baptist in this 
“new” partnership as a way to 
gain a footprint in certain areas 
without having to acquire 
hospitals. There are 17 Mayo 
clinics nationwide and the 
closest to Pensacola is 
Jacksonville, Florida. Mayo has 
58,000 employees and over 
3,800 doctors. As far as what 
we will see locally, most of the 
interaction will be between the 
physicians at Mayo and Baptist 

– and mostly transparent to the 
patients. Some Mayo programs 
being implemented include: 
eConsults, “Ask Mayo Expert”, 
Mayo Healthcare Consulting, 
and Mayo Branding. With 
eConsul ts,  local  Bapt ist 
physicians can request a 
consult from Mayo’s best 
practices and within 48 hours a 
consult will be available aiding 
in diagnosis and treatment. 
Other benefits include reduced 
travel for patients, seamless 
case transfer to a Mayo clinic if 
required, and no additional cost 
to the patients for access to any 
of the Mayo services. Dave also 
mentioned that he sees 
unprecedented change coming 
to the health care system as we 
know it; all in the name of cost 
reduction because of how the 
payment system is changing. 
We adjourned shortly before 
1:00 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, M. 
Clark Merritt. 

ROTARY WHEELS 

 See where Allison Rogers and the county’s 
legal staff have much to do in transferring op-
eration of the jail to the county. When that’s all 
in place, perhaps she and Grover might pro-
vide a program with current interest. 

 

 Courtney Dell and the Ballet will help cele-
brate Halloween with four performances of 
Dracula! (Please keep the blood off the 
stage.) 
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   5:30 pm 

Perdido Triggers Restaurant Wed.   7:30 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course 

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of  

October 15th through October 21st 

Bo Carter – October 9      
 born in Atlanta, GA, in Rotary 18 years 

David Lamar – October 9      
 born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 25 years 

Marvin Kaiman – October 10     
 born in New York, NY, in Rotary 41 years 

Joe Rosenbaum – October 11     
 born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 24 years 

W. Bob Hart – October 11      
 born in Middlesboro, KY, in Rotary 7 years 

Dale Knee – October 13      
 born in Toledo, OH, in Rotary 19 years  

GREETERS AND TICKET SALES 

October 
15 - UWF - Dr. Brendan Kelly 
22 - Preservation Architecture - Carter Quina 
29 - PNS Mess Hall - Megan Pratt 
November 
 4 - Military Appreciation CROP Meeting (Replaces meeting on the 5th) 

UPCOMING SPEAKERS 

October 15 
Greeters: Bruce Partington and Chris Pate 
Ticket Sales: Beverly Patteson and Clif Payne 
October 22 
Greeters: Jorge Pelaez and Betty Gail Peters 
Ticket Sales: John Phelps and William Phillips 


